
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

September 4, 1979

Dear Mr. Garcia:

I have just received a copy of your
recent letter to President Carter
on behalf of Edward Hidalgo.

I want you to know that we shall give
this recommendation very thoughtful
consideration, and that I appreciate
your taking the time to let us know
of your interest.

Sincerely,

Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Mr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
621 Gabaldon
Albuquerque, NM 87104


